Announcements
Our Sunday evening fall discipleship study is going to be answering the question: Is Genesis history?  There will be 7 sessions in which we will study through the first few chapters of Genesis to see its historical authenticity and value.  We will also see how it connects with the rest of Scripture, as well as with our lives today.  If you would like to be a part of this study, please sign up in the vestibule.
Dates: 9/15, 9/22, 9/29, 10/13, 10/20, 11/10 

There will be a meeting of the Building Maintenance crew tonight at 6:30.  Meeting will be held in the Light Force room to discuss present and upcoming projects.
The new year of Women On Mission begins tonight!  If you signed up to attend, we will meet at 6:00pm in the fellowship hall for a meal and a presentation by Janette Hanf.  She will be sharing more about the girls they minister to in Peru.
Youth Announcements: 
Join the youth reminder updates by texting @philippiyo to 81010.  This will allow Jessica to contact everyone as a group instead of through individual texts.
